
                                                  

November 11, 2024 

Request for Silent Auction Prizes  

Dear Friends, 

I am writing to you on behalf of Let's Body Check Cancer, a fun co-ed hockey tournament with 

the goal of raising money for the Canadian Cancer Society. Our 9th annual tournament will be 

held on April 11-13, 2025 at the Cambridge Sports Park. In 2024, we raised $240,000 for the 

Canadian Cancer Society, bringing our total donations to $715,000!   

The Silent Auction is a major contributor to our fundraising efforts. It has been successful 

because of the wonderful items that have been donated by generous folks like yourself. 

Are you able to make a donation for the Silent Auction? Some ideas include gift baskets, gift 

cards/certificates, sports tickets, memorabilia, company apparel, and similar items. All 

proceeds are donated to the Canadian Cancer Society. 

If you can help, please contact me via the email below. Please include information about the 

item, including its approximate value. Your name or company name will be listed on the 

auction bid sheet for the donated item(s) unless you wish to remain anonymous.  

Thank you in advance and best wishes from all of us at Let's Body Check Cancer!   

Yours sincerely, 

  

Rick Andernacht  

Manager, Special Projects & Officiating  

rick@bodycheckcancer.com 

www.bodycheckcancer.com  
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